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Dr. Williams of the Department of Mathematics
at McGill has been offered and has accepted an appoint­
ment to give courses in mathematics during the coming 
summer quarter at the University of Chicago. He will
give two courses, one in Calculus and the other in
Higher Mathematics to advanced and graduate students.

The Mathematical Department at the University
of Chicago is one of the greatest in America; to be
offered a position on its staff is justly esteemed a
great honour.


